
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/29/2021 1:56:58 PM

First name: Pat

Last name: Sadr

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Public comment Peabody West Integrated Resource Project #55659

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please consider not removing but instead the alternative of replacing the 2 shelters in question at Hermit Lake.

 

The shelters play a vital role in overnight shelter for multi day Backcountry use.  

 

Thankyou for this consideration.

 

Patrick Sadr

 


